
good morning, 
 
please find attached below a statement that supports the Market Drayton Neigbourhood Plan from 
Stoke upon Tern Parish Council 
 
'Stoke upon Tern Parish Council supports the polices set out in the Market Drayton 
Neigbourhood Plan and would see them as complementary to the Neighbourhood Plan being 
developed within your neighbouring Parish of Stoke upon Tern acting as a 'green gateway' 
into the Town.'' 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Graham Bould 
Clerk 
 


